
 

The children all look very smart in their 

school uniforms. 

Please remember we are only 

permitting the following items in school: 

• Lunch Box 

• P.E. Kit 

• Water Bottle 

• A Small Book Bag 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the new 

school year! 

It is lovely to get our school 

community back up and running.

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities in school 

Wednesdays – Music and Sport 

Thursdays – Dance 

Fridays – Sport with Mr English 

Unfortunately, due to the 
Government Guidelines the school 
clubs will be suspended. 

 

 

If your child has a school 

instrument at home, please send 

it in as Tameside Music Service 

require them back. Thanks 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

